
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

4th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Another wonderful week where we have seen lots of hard work and everyone has done really well to 

stay engaged and learn in the heat this week. 

 

Autism Accreditation 

Thank you very much for sending in your survey responses, the reminders will stop now!  We had a 

brilliant 76 responses. The assessors will be in school on Tuesday for the day and they will visit 

different classes and see a variety of work that goes on at Spa. They will most likely be at the gates at 

the end of the day so they may want to talk to some of you as you collect your children.   

End of term events 

Please do keep a look out for messages about end of term events which will be happening the week 

after next. We will be having our sports day events that week and our annual Carnival will be on 

Friday 18th July in the afternoon. You will receive more details very soon but please do keep that date 

in mind. We also have our very first year 11 leavers this year so there will also be a special event for 

them.   

Family Support 

Harriet is currently unwell so we will have Farzana with us next week on Monday, Thursday and 

Friday if you have any queries or support needs that she can help you with and if there is anything at 

any other time please do feel free to speak to a member of SMT and we will be able to help you. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 


